From: Vijay Kaul

To:

West Midlands Interchange
West Midlands Interchange; Ian Culley; Neville Ball Cc: TR050005 - West Midlands Interchange Subject:

15 August 2019 15:57:58 Date:

Sensitivity: NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Dear Sirs,

Please find below the response from City of Wolverhampton Council to the ExA's written questions for deadline 8 (21st August), specifically in relation to question 3.2.2;

3.2.2	City of Wolverhampton Council Deadline 8	The ExA requests that Wolverhampton and Walsall Councils should review any revised information submitted by the applicant at Deadline 7 in response Question 3.2.1. Having done so, the Councils are requested to submit any comments that they wish to make on that revised information to the Examination at Deadline 8 and to confirm whether that revised information affects or alters their conclusions as to the significance of the effects of the development on air quality and on the AQMAs within their administrative boundaries.
CWC Response	CWC has reviewed the updated Air Quality Environmental Statement chapter and amended appendices, based on the revised results it can be concluded that the development is unlikely to result in the air quality objectives being exceeded in Wolverhampton, and the effect of the development on the Air Quality Management Area would not be significant.	

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me or lan Culley on 01902 555636.

Kind regards

Vijay Kaul

Senior Planning Officer Tel. Office: 01902 553791 Tel. Mobile:

E-mail: Vijay.Kaul@wolverhampton.gov.uk

City of Wolverhampton Council



DISCLAIMER: This email and any enclosures are intended solely for the use of the named recipient. If this email has a protective marking of PROTECT or RESTRICT in its title or contents, the information within must be subject to appropriate safeguards to protect against unauthorised or unlawful processing and against accidental loss or destruction or damage. PROTECT and RESTRICTED information should only be further shared where there is a legitimate need. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you may not copy, disclose, distribute or use it without the authorisation of City of Wolverhampton Council. If you have received this email in error please notify us by email to postmaster@wolverhampton.gov.uk and then delete it and any attachments accompanying it. Please note that City of Wolverhampton Council do not guarantee that this message or attachments are virus free or reach you in their original form and accept no liability arising from this. Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the writer and may not necessarily reflect those of City of Wolverhampton Council. No contractual commitment is intended to arise from this email or attachments.